
Missouri Repeater Council 
Board of Directors Meeting 

October 28, 2020 at 7:00 PM 
Via Video Conference 

 

1. In attendance, George Schindler, Jeff Young, Dan Nichols, James Adkins, Dan Busse and Scott Portz. 
2. Purpose of the meeting was to appoint a new President to fill out the term of Cecil Higgins who 

resigned. 
3. A motion was made and seconded to appoint James Adkins to fill the remaining term of the 

President.  James accepted the appointment. 
4. The board discussed what is remaining on the original coordination tools to be done.  Jeff Young 

announced that the “find and open frequency” function was not working. 
5. The board then discussed kicking off the update campaign in November to ask members to review 

and update their information in the database. 
6. As part of that discussion, Scott Portz tested the “I forgot my Password’ function.  We wanted to 

make sure it worked so that the coordinators did not have to reset a lot of passwords during the 
update campaign.  It did not work.  Scott furnished George screen shots so he could open a ticket 
with the developer to get that fixed. 

7. It was noted that users were seeing dead repeaters in their repeater list when logged into the 
database.  We will put that on the list of updates needed. 

8. It was agreed that the “find open frequency tool” is top priority.  Once it is done, all the original 
items for the database would be complete. 

9. The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 PM. 

 


